
 

 

ROAD RESTRICTIONS NOTICE #3 May 15, 2024 
for the Prince George Natural Resource District (including Robson Valley) 

 
 This notice becomes effective Tuesday May 21, 2024, at 00:01 am, at which time it 

supersedes Road Restrictions Notice #2 dated March 22, 2024. 
 
 

Be advised, pursuant to Section 6 (2) (e) of the Forest Service Road Use Regulation, road restrictions will 
be implemented on Forest Service Roads (FSRs) within the Prince George Natural Resource District 
(including the Robson Valley), as follows: 

 

All general load restrictions are rescinded.  
All site specific closures (i.e. bridge closures, road section closures, etc..) remain in 

effect. 
 
 

 

Road users are reminded of their obligations under Section 10 of the Forest Service Road Use 
Regulations: 

Damage to roads 

10  (1) A person must not use a forest service road or operate or cause to be operated a motor 
vehicle or other equipment on it in a manner that damages the forest service road. 

(2) If damage results to a forest service road as a result of a contravention of subsection (1), the 
district manager may, in addition to any other remedy available at law, order the person who 
committed that breach to pay to the government the reasonable costs of the repair. 

Road users should anticipate road restrictions of up to 50 percent of legal highway axle loading.  If 
damage continues, the District Manager will consider closing the FSR to industrial traffic.  For more 
detailed information on MOTI load restrictions, please visit the MOTI webpage. 

MOTI-Load Restrictions. 
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http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/bchighways/loadrestrictions/loadrestrictions.htm

